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29 March 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

 
Year group closure Wednesday 30 March – Year 8 

 
 

Despite our very best efforts, it is with regret that we must inform you of the 
decision to close the school to Year 8 pupils on Wednesday 30th March. An 
unprecedented increase in staff absence this week means that it would be unsafe for 
us to attempt to accommodate all year groups in school.  
 
The decision to close has not been taken lightly and we will ensure that learning 
resources are provided for pupils via the School Sharepoint Home learning platform, 
which can be accessed via the school website. Pupils should follow their normal 
timetable and complete the appropriate work for their lessons. Pupils should also 
check their school email accounts for any work that is emailed out directly to them.   
 
 
We are working hard to ensure that all pupils can return to school as normal on 
Thursday 31st March.  
 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you and thank you in advance 
for your continued support in this matter. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any questions. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Mr Parker 
Headteacher 
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